
 

 
Statement 

 
Nortel was merged by Ericsson and we hereby authorize 

Ericsson to implement the transfer of related project 
FCC/IC IDs from Nortel to Ericsson, the new owner will be 
Ericsson. 

 
That’s may related to all projects under FCC Grantee 

Code: AB6, and IC Company No.:332D 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks, 
Helen 
Aug23, 2010 

 
 
 
 


